National Night Out

Building a community, one neighborhood at a time...

Tuesday, August 2, 2011

This year was a fabulous year. We want to thank each and every
one of you for coming out and sharing the night with your
neighbors. We hope o see all of you around the block.
More info and pictures on:
http://iamily-held.org/website/Block/index.html
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